
WE ARE BACK TO ONE SERVICE 

We are excited to announce that this Sunday, 
September, 20th we are moving back to a single 
weekend worship service! We look forward to 
being together as one fellowship at the same 
time. 

Here are a few things to know: 

• The service will begin at 10 AM. 

• There will be no Saturday evening service. 

• The service will still be available online, but please note 
that it will be posted in the afternoon this week. 

• A mask is required for those sitting in the upstairs 
Fireplace Room. 

• The nursery will be available for children ages 0 - 4.  

• We are not starting our Adult or Children’s Sunday 
School classes at this time.


